CITY OF ALAMO HEIGHTS
6116 BROADWAY
SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78209
210-822-3331

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL POTENTIAL QUORUM

May 28, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Alamo Heights United Methodist Church
825 East Basse Road
San Antonio, TX 78209

The City Council will be attending an in-person open house hosted by TxDOT regarding the
proposed improvements along State Loop (SL) 368 in the City of Alamo Heights from Burr Road to
North New Braunfels Avenue with additional construction along Patterson Avenue.

A quorum of the City Council may or may not be in attendance. This is not a regularly scheduled
meeting of the City of Alamo Heights. City business will not be conducted, and no action will be
taken by the City Council at this event.

This notice is being posted in order to comply with all State statutes concerning open government
and open meetings.

CERTIFICATE

| certify that the above Notice of Potential Quorum was posted on the bulletin board at the City Hall
of the City of Alamo Heights, Texas on May 23, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.
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